From: ADEQ Email List <emaillists@adeq.state.ar.us>

Sent: Wednesday, October 19, 2016 4:00 PM
To: CommissionAgenda_emaillist
Subject: [PCE Commission Agenda] FW: October 28th Commission Meeting.

Good Afternoon,
Please see email below.
Have a great afternoon.
Patricia Goff

Commission Secretary
(501) 682-7890

From: Moulton, Charles

Sent: Wednesday, October 19, 2016 3:46 PM

To: Ann Henry; Bekki White; Bruce Holland; Chris Gardner; Jeffery Crow; Joe Fox; John Chamberlin; Joseph Bates; Larry
Bengal; Miles Goggans; Robert Reynolds; Rusty Moss; Wesley Stites

Cc: Keogh, Becky; Chapman, Julie; O'Guinn, Kimberly; Osborne, Caleb; Spencer, Stuart; Gordon, Tori; McAlister, Michael;
Robinson, Kelly; Blanz, Bob; Cain, Timothy; Goff, Patricia

Subject: October 28th Commission Meeting.

Commissioners —

Because there is nothing to vote on Chairman Moss has decided to cancel the October 28™ Commission meeting.
The next Commission meeting is set for December 2“", 2016.

Best,

Charlie
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